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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
(No.01 of 2022)    

 
DATE:  12/07/2022 

 

WICK HARBOUR and APPROACHES 
(CHART 1462 REFERS) 

Latitude 58º 26’ North Longitude 003º 04’ West 
 

DREDGING OPERATIONS 
WICK RIVER HARBOUR APPROACH CHANNEL 

 & 
OUTER HARBOUR ENTRANCE 

  

Mariners are advised that Dredging Operations are due to commence on  
20th July 2022 

 

This work is estimated to take up to 4 weeks (weather permitting) 
 

For the River Harbour channel temporary mooring buoys may be 
deployed in positions north and south of the channel. The buoys will not 

restrict vessels using River Harbour. 
 

During this time all Vessels navigating within Wick Bay, and using the River 
Harbour, Outer and Inner Harbour entrances must proceed with extreme caution at 
the slowest possible speed, consistent with safe navigation and obey all signals and 
instructions.  
 
Wick Harbour Authority and the dredger Shearwater will communicate to vessels on 
VHF Channel 14. All vessels are requested to maintain a listening watch whilst 
transiting between the harbour and bay and follow any instructions given. 

 
For further information Contact: 

 Harbourmaster and/or Wick Harbour Office 
  

 

 

Ian Cormack - Harbour Master 
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